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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Truong Mai to a Vacant Building Registration Fee at 995 ARCADE STREET.

I would like expand 1 more months to finish the code compliance notice to complete.

December 19, 2013

Tom Friel

VB Fee was waived 9/20/13 to  12/19/13.  Active permits at this time.

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Truong Mai to a Vacant Building Registration Fee at 995 ARCADE
STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council waive the vacant building fee to
March 15, 2014 to get work done on the building.  If work is done and permit(s), if any, are finaled, will prorate
the forthcoming assessment for the vacant building fee; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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